

Assisting the local church and the missionary in reaching the world with the Gospel

March 29, 2021

Re: Russell and Joy Stanford

Dear Pastor and Supporters:

I am writing to inform you that Brother Russ and Joy Stanford have resigned from Macedonia World Baptist Missions in order to begin a new ministry dedicated to helping those with special needs along with their families.

To help with their transition, Macedonia will continue receiving support for the Stanford family until May 31, 2021. Brother Stanford has a few more details to work through, after which he will be sharing with you their new ministry and the address to which you may send support.

The Stanfords faithfully served with Macedonia for 19 years in the country of Japan. We rejoice in each life that has been touched through their ministry and know that they would appreciate your continued prayers for this new ministry.

Thank you for your sacrificial giving and your burden for reaching the world with the Gospel of Christ.

Yours for Souls,

m. Dean Hamby

M. Dean Hamby Assistant Director

MDH/kh

